
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 11th March 2021 
 
Our learning this week 
This week in English, we have been learning a new WAGOLL in the style of a suspense story; 
‘Kassim and the Ferocious Dragon’. We have also recapped contractions, conjunctions and 
what a sentence needs to have to make sense. In Maths, we’ve been learning how to measure 
length and height! We began by learning about non-standard units of measurement by using 
cubes to measure different objects in the classroom. We then progressed to standard units of 
measurement and have practised measuring using our rulers.   
 
Individual Photographs  
Aperture will be returning to school on Tuesday 15th June to take individual photos. As with 
the class photo, there will be no PE that day for anyone and full school uniform should be 
worn (children do not need to wear or bring PE kit). 
Unfortunately, this year it will not be possible for children to have photos taken with their 
siblings as this would involve the different year group bubbles mixing and we still need to 
follow our strict COVID procedures. 
 
Summer weather  
We have been very lucky with the hot, sunny weather recently. Therefore, please provide 
your child with a sun hat and sun cream for them to reapply at break and lunch times to 
keep them protected from the sun. Please also ensure your child brings a water bottle to 
school each day to keep them hydrated.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


